From:

To: CouncilAgenda
Subject: Tony Rose Pool
Date: Monday, July 8, 2024 8:33:17 AM

Dear Orangeville Town Council

I am writing this e-mail regarding the potential closure of the Tony Rose Pool. The impact that pool has had over the
years on the community has been significant. I would

like to point out 3 key factors.

Too many kids do not know how to swim due to limited access and resources.

Seniors populations continue to grow and pool access helps to support a health aging lifestyle.

New immigrants to the Orangeville area also need the opportunity to learn to swim.

A swimming pool is more that a sport complex it’s a health and safety requirement for a community.

One pool can not support the need of this large communty.

Please consider the health and safety impact to the community when making your decision about shutting down a
pool.

Please give our pool the attention you would be giving if a you were considering shutting down an ice rink.
Sincerely,
David Egbert

Owner, Physiotherapy
Shelburne Physiotherapy Centre

Sent from my iPhone



